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Any person having information regarding this incident should contact the Army CID Cold Case Unit at 
(571) 703-4341, usarmy.belvoir.hqda-usacid.mbx.cold-case-unit@army.mil, or through the Army CID
website at https://www.cid.army.mil/Submit-a-Tip.

CID RESERVES THE DISCRETION TO AWARD THE FULL OR A LESSER AMOUNT BASED ON THE QUALITY OF THE 
INFORMATION, MULTIPLE CLAIMANTS, OR OTHER SET CRITERIA. 

THE PAYOUT OF CASH REWARDS TO MILITARY AND FEDERAL EMPLOYEES FOR INFORMATION LEADING TO 
CONVICTION IS CONTINGENT UPON THEIR EXCEPTIONAL ACTIONS REGARDING THE INFORMATION PROVIDED. 

IF YOU DO NOT WISH TO BE IDENTIFIED, YOU WILL BE BRIEFED ON AVAILABLE OPTIONS TO REMAIN ANONYMOUS.
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The Department of the Army Criminal Investigation Division is offering a reward up to $10,000 for 
information leading to the recovery of SGT Jeff A. Coonradt, and/or the successful arrest and 
conviction of any individuals criminally liable for his disappearance.

SGT Coonradt was 27 years old when he was last seen in Marina, CA, on 20 Dec 87 while riding as a 
passenger in the car of a fellow unit member. According to that individual, SGT Coonradt jumped from the 
vehicle while it was stopped at an intersection. SGT Coonradt has not been seen since; however, foul play 
is suspected in his disappearance.

scan here to submit a tip
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